Year 4



Year 4 staff

The teachers in year 4 are Mr Simeson and Miss Brookes. Mrs Stead and Miss Wood support children in class whilst Mrs Hughes will work across year 4 and lead intervention groups. Mr Simeson is English lead and Miss Brookes is Music lead.

Curriculum

We are implementing a new curriculum across school based on books as a focus. Subjects will be taught based on the book content. Staff have been working throughout lockdown on planning units of work to be used across the school. Year group staff have been using these new schemes to plan lessons and activities to meet end of year expectations.

The topics completed will be outlined in the curriculum newsletter and on the website.

Uniform

Uniform for Moldgreen Community Primary School is:

- Black or Grey Trousers / Skirt / Dress / Shorts
- White or Light Blue Polo Shirt (with or without school logo)
- Navy Blue Sweatshirt or Cardigan (with or without school logo)
- Suitable footwear

Please ensure all uniform is clearly labelled.

Children should not wear jewellery (other than one small pair of stud earrings).

Timetable

School begins at 8:55. English and maths are taught each morning, with playtime at 10:45-11:00. In the afternoon, science, wider curriculum, R.E., P.E., PSHCE, computing, French and music will be covered. Year 4 classes will have P.E. on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons.

Equipment

Children need to bring their reading book and reading record in a book bag each day.

Children will need a waterproof coat in most weather.

Water bottles should be in school and will be sent home daily to be cleaned.

All stationary is provided in school. Children do not need to bring pencil cases etc. into school.

Toys, games and balls should not be brought into school.

Any medicine must be taken to the office by an adult and signed with the child's name.

Homework

Children should read to an adult 3 times per week at home. This needs to be recorded in their reading record. In school, children will be heard read every week by an adult.

TT Rock stars and Spelling Shed will continue and each child will be given a login. This can be accessed from home and is monitored in school by teachers. Children will be given spellings to practise every week on a Friday and will be tested the following week.



Lockdown work



Work will be set on Purple Mash for children to access from home. Any issues with devices and accessibility, please contact school.

Work will be marked promptly and comments made for the children. If the work needs changing a 'REDO' will be sent to the child with instructions on how to improve.